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October 31, 2015
Dear Parents,

Thank you for supporting your child in their efforts to rehearse in the mornings for Chamber Choir.  All events that Chamber Choir does are completely optional.  You will get a permission slip detailing each event as they approach.  90% of them are outside school time.  Please return each permission slip at the next Friday rehearsal.
Our next 2 performances are on Saturday, November 7th for a Christmas Craft Fair at Trinity-St. Michael’s Church Hall - 554 Tunxis Hill Road from 11:30am – 12:30pm and on Friday, December 4th for the Parks & Recreation Tree Lighting Ceremony on Town Hall Green from 5:45pm – 6:15pm – Old Post Road.  If your child would like to perform at either of these events I have “bundled” these onto one permission slip this year to help save a few trees.  Transportation for each is up to you to provide each way as these are evening/weekend events.  Based on what your child and your family would like to participate in, please sign the slips below and return them by next Friday, November 6th’s morning rehearsal.
Thank you,

Carole Jean Frawley

I give permission for________________________________to sing with Chamber Choir:

________ at Trinity-St. Michael’s Christmas Craft Fair on Saturday, November 7th from 11:30am – 12:30pm.  Meeting time is 11am upstairs in the Church Hall (enter from the parking lot on Ridgely Street).  Dress is jeans with red, green or white & bring a Santa/Elf hat if you have one.  We will be indoors.
_________at Town Hall Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony on Friday, December 4th from 5:55pm – 6:15pm.  Meeting time is 5:45pm on the stairs of Town Hall located on Old Post Road, Fairfield.  We will be singing from 5:55 – 6:15pm.  Dress is jeans with warm hat or a Santa/Elf hat if you have one, scarf, warm gloves, heavy socks, ear warmers, & warm boots.  We will be outdoors.  It’s usually very cold & windy!
____________________________________
Parent signature

